August 30, 2017

Dear Families,

Welcome to Kindergarten! The six of us are delighted to be serving as room parents this year. We want to
introduce ourselves and let you know that we are here to help make kindergarten a wonderful experience for
our children!

One of our first jobs is to collect for the class fund. The purpose of this fund is to cover the cost of field trips
(bus included), class parties, the kindergarten auction item, end of year teacher and teacher aid gifts, and
various other items that come up during the year. In order to avoid asking for the funds for each event during
the school year, we are asking for one contribution of $120.00 per child at the beginning of the school year.

Stacey and Tracy have some wonderful field trips and parties planned including trips to the Woodside Fire
Station, UC Elkus Ranch, and a special children’s theater concert! In addition, Halloween, Winter Celebration,
Valentine’s Day, the 100™ Day of School and the end of school will all be celebrated in style! Specifics on these
events and opportunities to volunteer will be forthcoming as the schedules get confirmed and the dates get
closer.

For the class fund, please bring your check for $120.00, made payable to Woodside School Class Fund, to Back
to School night or give it to your teacher as soon as possible. Our goal is to have all the money collected by
September 29", Scholarships for the fund are available. Please see the office for scholarship information.

Thank you in advance for your support and help this school year. Please don’t hesitate to call or e-mail us if
you have questions, concerns or ideas at any point during the year. We are looking forward to a terrific year!

Regards,
Jennifer Zweig (Head), Room 5

jennifer.zweig@yahoo.com
415-465-2765

Carrie Kalinowski, Room 5
carriekalinowski@yahoo.com
408-710-1129

Fiona Ryan, Room 5
califional23@gmail.com
415-710-2177

Debra Lee-Chan, Room 3
dlee@luxebabylLLC.com
415-845-8881

Kelly Sallin, Room 3
kelly.sallin@gmail.com (Text preferred)
650-533-2632




